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Exciting Arrival of the New Climbing Frame

A huge thank to everyone who has been involved in the five-year journey to
ensure that our pupils are provided with exciting and wider opportunities that
they deserve. Dedicated perseverance ensured that the planning
$#N44  and tenders went through, with a huge
n:\ Z95bf investment funded by the Victoria
~ZN\L¥ . Foundation and the Bernard Sunley
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Foundation.

Pupils excitingly arrived back to school
after half term to discover their new
climbing frame being installed. They were
all fantastic at waiting for the wet ground
rubber surface to be completed, with our
year 6 pupils explaining how we have to be
patient whilst everyone watched from
behind the fenced off area. Finally, after
four days of patient waiting in anticipation,
~__ everyone was thrilled to
N explore the new climbing
#  frame.
E We will be having an official
. opening in December to
. ;; thank these charities and the people involved in
ensuring our pupils got this fantastic new
climbing frame. It was lovely to share this with the 11 families who came along
to our recent Art Workshop. If you missed this and would like to see our new
climbing frame please contact the office to arrange a convenient time.




Art Workshop... with a quote from Maisy's mum...
"What a wonderful time we all had and let's do it again soon!”

Again, a huge thank you to the 11 families and staff who had fun creating our new
school art feature. This chair will be on display on the grass area outside the office,
welcoming everyone and portraying our strength in creative art and partnership with
families.

After the workshop, Simon our site manager worked hard to ensure the chair was put
together for the exciting launch during Monday's assembly.

School uniform update

Thank you for your continuing partnership and feedback to
ensure we are working together so that Clarendon is a place
learning for everyone. Felix's parents recently came to us
stating how, with all the learning and fun he has during school,
it is very difficult to maintain his 'white polo shirt. We
thanked them for this feedback and have now updated the
uniform policy for Primary pupils to have the option to wear a
white or dark green polo shirt, which is proudly being shown
here by Felix.




